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The Honorable Stephen Owens, Chairperson 

House Committee on Corrections and Juvenile Justice 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 546-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Owens: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2490 by Joint Committee on Corrections and Juvenile 

Justice Oversight 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2490 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2490 would establish a maximum case length limit extension for juvenile offenders of 

90 days per extension.  

 

 The Judiciary, Board of Indigents Defense Services, Department of Corrections, 

Sentencing Commission, and the Attorney General indicate that enactment of HB 2490 would not 

have a fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 
 

 

 

cc: Jennifer King, Department of Corrections 

 Heather Cessna, Board of Indigents Defense Services 

 Trisha Morrow, Judiciary 

 William Hendrix, Office of the Attorney General 

 Scott Schultz, Kansas Sentencing Commission  


